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As a Richmond Beach homeowner, and daily beach Walker, I wish to extend my firm
recommendation that the city of Shoreline move forward with purchasing the corner of
Richmond Beach in question, in order to keep this important access and beach loop open to
all. 

To allow this stretch of beach to become a private property would impact too many users, and
be a loss to not only current but future generations. Thank you for your consideration of our
community concern.

Jennifer Carlisle 
2503 NW 192nd Pl,
Shoreline, Wa
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